b RBLBANK

BANKING HOURS

In adherence to the directive from Ministry of Finance, Government of India, RBL Bank branches will be
closed on the second and fourth Saturdays of each calendar month effective September, 2015.

In line with the above please note your branch will remain closed on Sundays, 2nd, 4th Saturday & Public
Holidays for all transactions including RTGS, NEFT and cheque clearing.

Additionally, please note that the bank branches will remain fully functional on all 1st, 3rd & 5th (if any)
Saturday and the RTGS. NEFT and clearing timings will be in line with the normal week day timings
(location specific).

You can continue to access our digital banking services 24x7, including Sundays and bank holidays.

Visit us:
https://www.rblbank.com/
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